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Dear Sir/Madam 
 

Re: Proposed amendment of your post code 
 
It has been brought to the Authority’s attention that some mail and deliveries for Bro 
Nantfer occasionally get misdirected to properties on Leyshon Road.  This may be 
attributed to the properties in Bro Nantfer sharing the same post code as their 
counterparts in Leyshon Road. 
 
In order to rectify this and following advice from the Royal Mail, it has been proposed 
that a new post code be allocated to the properties on Bro Nantfer which would also 
negate the need to include Leyshon Road in your address. 
 
If you are happy for the Royal Mail to proceed and amend your post code then there is 
no need for you to take any further action as you will be contacted by them with your 
new post code. In addition all address holders such as the Land Registry, utility 
companies and emergency services etc. will also be notified automatically of the 
amendment. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this proposal then please 
contact my officer above who will be pleased to help.  If we do not hear from you within 
21 days of the date of this letter then we will you assume you are happy for the 
amendment to take place. 
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Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
______________________________ 
 
 Head of Engineering & Transport  


